

330 Femrite Drive • Monona, Wisconsin 53716 • (608) 221-0404 • fax (608) 221-9095

August 6, 2015

Nate Hedden Madison West Towne-Middleton Rotary Foundation P.O. Box 620312 Middleton, WI 53562-0312

Dear Nate,

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and the more than 50,000 children, families and teachers served each year, thank you and the Madison West Towne-Middleton Rotary Foundation for your generous support of the Aldo Leopold Nature Center. Your contribution of \$1,000.00, for our environmental education program Growing Knee High Naturalists, is greatly appreciated.

It is because of friends like you, that we at Aldo Leopold Nature Center have the privilege of nurturing children's inherent curiosity and fascination with nature every day! Through exciting and interactive educational programming, we offer the chance for students, of all ages, to explore the natural world with their hands and minds, while gaining an understanding of the connection between themselves, the environment and pressing challenges such as climate change.

Ultimately our goal is to create a healthier future for our children and our planet. As environmentally aware, empowered students grow, they become confident community leaders and responsible stewards of the land—well equipped to meet future challenges for a sustainable future.

Again, thank you for your generous support of our mission to "teach the student to see the land, to understand what he sees, and enjoy what he understands" in the spirit of Aldo Leopold, the father of modern day conservation. Together, we can engage, educate and empower students to discover the wonders of nature and enact solutions to today's environmental challenges for the benefit of this and the form white! future generations.

With appreciation,

Executive Director

Kelley Van Egeren

Director of Development & Stewardship

P.S. In thanks for your support, enclosed please find a complimentary annual membership for your use to give to another nature lover in your life.

Contribution Receipt: Aldo Leopold Nature Center, Inc. is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Contributions are tax-deductible as allowed by law.